
Text Message Fraud: May 11, 2010 
 
Today, we have had reports of members receiving a text message from 
36245 requesting to call 866-551-8919. The electronic voice verifies 
itself as Georgia’s Own and requests the member’s VCC #, pin and 
expiration date. These text messages are NOT coming from Georgia’s 
Own and you should NEVER reveal your card number, either verbally or 
through your phone’s keypad, in a phone call that you did not initiate. If 
you receive a similar text message, please note the incoming number 
and contact our Member Services Department immediately at 
404.874.1166 (800.533.2062). 
 
 


